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Dr. John V. N. Dorr 
The Dorr Foundation 
25th Floor 
99 Park Avenue 
New York 16, New York 

Dear Doctor Dorr:

I appreciate so much your thoughtfulness in 
sending me a copy of Mrs. Dorr's book, "Mother 
and Child.” I have been interested in photog­
raphy for a number of years and realized how 
little I had progressed in comparison with the 
wonderful work that Mrs. Dorr has accomplished. 
You will find enclosed a check for $4*50 payable 
to The Dorr Foundation.

I enjoyed my chat with you so much the other day 
and will never cease to wonder at the marvelous 
things that you do, and especially your interest 
in safety on the highway.

Warmest greetings for the Holiday Season and best 
wishes for a happy and prosperous New Yearl
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Very sincerely,
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